
Phyllis Chinlund
Brunswick
LD 1259
Dear Members of the Judiciary Committee,
Now that I am 86 years old, I still haven't changed my mind about the importance of 
respecting the laws of our country. When people don’t trust police, they’re less likely 
to report domestic violence, fraud, or unsafe working conditions—issues that affect 
everyone in a community, not just immigrants. 
Please vote in favor of LD 1259.
Thank you


